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Summer of 2020

Annual Wade Scharff Memorial Golf Tournament
October 24, 2020

Woodfin Ridge Golf Course • 215 S. Woodfin Ridge Drive • Inman, SC
Lunch at noon with 1 p.m. shotgun start

Register to play or sponsor our annual Wade Scharff Memorial Golf Tournament to  support our work with the children.  
The tournament will be held on   Saturday, October 24, 2020 with a tee time of 1:00 pm.   

Send emails to cnodine@sech.org for more information or call us (864) 439-0259
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